
Friday March 20th 2020 

Dear Parents 

Everyone across the world is mindful of all those 

suffering with Coronavirus. Canon Frank has not 

been able to join us this week but has said a Mass 

for us and is keeping the whole community in his 

prayers. 

We are pleased to have been able to help those 

Students who have been absent this week with        

daily work provided. Packs of work for next week 

and the Easter Holidays will be sent home with         

students today.  

As per my letters yesterday and today, Laleham Lea 

will remain open next week for those Pupils whose 

Parents are classed as ‘key workers’ and do not 

have any other child care options available.  

May I take this opportunity to thank all our          

Students, Staff, Parents and Governors for their  

exceptional hard work this term. Thank you also for 

your kind words of support, love and care during 

these difficult times.  

Wishing you all a happy, safe and peaceful Easter. 

God Bless 

Ms K  Barry  

Head teacher 

 

Stars and Hearts of the Week Spiritual reflection 

Mark 12:33 

 

To love God with all your heart, with all 

your understanding and strength, and to 

love your neighbour as yourself, this is far 

more important than any burnt offering or 

sacrifice. 

 



Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been looking at the topic of ‘Spring’. The children          

enjoyed participating in the following activities: 

 Using a variety of mark making tools and paint to create their own Spring 

picture.  

 Completing the CVC Spring game, using letters to blend and sound out to 

make three letter words. 

 Viewing a PowerPoint about changes in 

spring and discussing new life such as Farm        

animals and plants growing.   

 In Awe and Wonder the topic was For-

giveness and Love 

 

Miss Hogsden 

Mrs Corrigan releases  Pre-School Album 

 

 

 

 

 

Laleham Lea School’s Music Teacher Katherine           

Corrigan has released her new album of pre-school 

songs ‘High Five’ and more Pre-school songs by Katy 

and Kiki’. 

The fun and educational album of 27 original action 

songs for Pre-school children is aimed at Parents for 

use at home as well as Teachers in the classroom. 

High Five’ and more Pre-school songs is now         

available to buy/stream on YouTube, Spotify, 

Deezer, CD baby, Apple music, Tictoc, iTunes and 

more! 

Fe-Fi-Fo-Fum 

Reception Class love their new Jack 

and the Beanstalk themed Fairy-tale 

corner complete with glittery clouds 

and a sparkly castle. 


